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Melissa Glogowski

From: tracy coy <tracycoy5@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 10:06 AM
To: Melissa Glogowski
Subject: Re: Tree Board Shirts

I am sorry right now I really don’t have the time now to be on the board due to my job. 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 

On Tuesday, May 9, 2023, 9:51 AM, Melissa Glogowski <mglogowski@townofdundee.com> wrote: 

Good morning Ms. Barnhill,  

  

Would you please let me know your shirt size as we will be placing an order for t-shirts and 
possibly a polo shirt for the new Tree Board Members.   

  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

  

Melissa Glogowski 

Executive Admin. Asst/HR Coordinator 

Town of Dundee 

202 E. Main St 

Dundee, FL  33838 

863.438.8330 ext. 226 

863.438.8333 (fax) 
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Disclaimer: According to Florida Public Records Law, email correspondence to and from the 
Town of Dundee, including email addresses and other personal information, is public record and 
must be made available to the public and media upon request, unless otherwise exempt by the 
Public Records Law. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public 
records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or 
in writing. 

  


